
Fellowship Committee Report from Scott Hamula 

September 2022 

 

Chair: (TBD) 

Members Present: Jacqueline Leidenfrost, Scott Hamula, Martha DeConinck Wooledge, Russ 

Wedemeyer, Hollie Kroening, and Fr. Bernard 

 

The committee met twice to discuss and plan for the Parish Feast Day Picnic; first meeting at St. James 

and the second in Interlaken.  

Martha's daughter, Hollie Kroening, who is in charge of the Caledonia Country Club, offered to help the 

committee plan the event and to secure some needed items at cost.  

Members were assigned different responsibilities and have been in contact with each other to monitor 

progress. Most items are in place (food, beverages, tent, tables, chairs, dinnerware, D-T-P, dessert contest, 

games), and we may be looking at a favorable weather forecast  . We have yet to secure some type 

of music/PA system, if possible. 

 


